
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

07/11/2019 

 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

10G will be holding a sharing our learning session in school on Friday 29th 

November 2019 at 10.00am . We are inviting parents and carers to come to 

school to discuss The Calvert Trust Residential that will take place Monday 3rd 

to Friday 7th February 2020. This residential is open to all year 10.  

 

Please complete and return the slip below. 

 

Thank you for your assistance.  

 

 

Year 10G Class Team 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Please return the complete form to your class teacher: 

 

I…………………………………… am / am not  attending the Sharing Our Learning Session 

at Astley Park School, Harrington Road Chorley on Friday 29th November at 

10.00am.  

 

No. of people attending …………………………………….. 

 

Signed: …………………………………………………………………… 
 

 

 

 

 
 


